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 “Desert

1MC Cactus”
                          News for the WD1 District #01-01, 
2014
 

The Western District 1 Commander, Jim Denzien, is recovering in
Glendale, Arizona’s Thunderbird Hospital after successful stint insertion
surgery to repair a abdominal aorta aneurism. The procedure was
conducted this morning, Jim is awake and alert, and will probably be
released later this week.
 
There is no information on a room or phone number at this time.
 
 

Charles (Chuck) Emmett

mailto:cremmett41@gmail.com
mailto:cremmett41@gmail.com






Desert-1MC@perch-base.org
(602) 448-3873

 

 
 
 

 

mailto:Desert-1MC@perch-base.org

